
  

 
Announcement of  

The 27th South China International Exhibition on Printing Industry 
(Printing South China 2020) 

Cum  
The China International Exhibition on Label Printing Technology (Sino-Label 2020) 

 
 

 
Dear Exhibitors and Visitors, 
 
In order to prevent and control the epidemic situation of novel coronavirus infection, and to 
ensure the health and safety of exhibitors and visitors, under the government instruction, 
The 27th South China International Exhibition on Printing Industry (Printing South China 
2020) cum The China International Exhibition on Label Printing Technology (Sino-Label 
2020), originally scheduled to be held on March 4-6, 2020 at Area A, China Import and 
Export Fair Complex, Guangzhou, China, announced its postponement on January 30, 2020 
and received many supports from exhibitors and visitors.  As the show organizers, we are 
continuously working with the venue and relevant parties on the new show date.  All 
preparations are going on as planned and the new show date will be announced once 
confirmed.  
 
We would like to thank you all for your staunch support for the shows and please accept our 
sincere apology for the inconvenience caused. We will dedicate our effort on the follow-up 
and visitor promotion work to assure the shows will be held safely, smoothly and effectively. 
May we wish you health and happiness. 
 
 

 
China Foreign Trade Guangzhou Exhibition General Corporation (CFTE) 

Adsale Exhibition Services (Shenzhen) Ltd. 
 

March 2, 2020 
 


